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Walking off the job to protest your employers benefits is a decision that should be 

taken by the employee at their own risk. If you are not satisfied with your employer 

look elsewhere for employment that suites you better. Putting the burden on the tax 

payer is just simply unfair. 

I firmly oppose paying strikers to walk off the job. This sends the wrong message 

encouraging those to rely on the tax payer to pay up for a decision they made not to 

work. 


